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Dear Prof. Branislav Ž. Nikolić,
We wish to submit a new manuscript entitled “Extractive purification of hydrotreated gas oil with N-methylpyrrolidone” for consideration by the Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society.
We confirm that the manuscript submitted to the Journal for review is original, has been written by the stated authors and has not been published elsewhere; is currently not being considered for publication by any other journal and will not be submitted for such a review while under review by the Journal; the manuscript contains no libellous or other unlawful statements and does not contain any materials that violate any personal or proprietary rights of any other person or entity.
In this paper, we report the results of our study on the treatment of a hydrotreated gas oil cut by liquid-liquid extraction with N-methylpyrrolidone, this method reduces the concentrations of contaminants in the gas oil and makes it cleaner for the envionnement. This process is topical because many environmental problems and health hazards are caused by exhaust emissions of diesel engines. The paper should be of interest to readers in the area of Chemical Engineering.
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at bedda.kahina@gmail.com  
Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,

BEDDA Kahina


